
 

For further information please contact your EP directly or email  
the Integrated Support Service on ISSadmin@slough.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Slough Integrated Support Service has developed a number of 

webinars to support schools on ways to foster resiliency in children 

and young people. The first of these will be available from early June. 

 

The initial webinars will consider the negative impact of COVID-19 in each area 

of the resiliency framework alongside the protective factors that might already 

be in place for the child or young person. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Further webinars will follow covering topics such as ‘Positive Transitions’ and 

‘Supporting Recovery for the Under 5s’. 

The webinars are intended as a short introduction. Each will contain a key ‘take home’ 

message for supporting pupils. There will be accompanying links to further resources and 

useful prompts to think about how to begin supporting young people when they return to 

school. Adults are encouraged to discuss the content in more detail with their link EP. 
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